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Daycare newsletter - September 2019

Dates for your diaries-
Monday 16th September- Toilet Training workshop for families. 11am or 1.15pm
 Half term is week beginning 28th of October 

Tuesday 12th November- Parents evening- More information to follow

Wednesday 4th December- Christmas workshops- More information to follow

Tuesday 10th December- Daycare Christmas party-More information to follow
Key carer –swapping of days off-
This autumn term Julia and Rachael will be swapping their days off. So as from the week beginning the 23rd of September, Julia’s day off will be a Wednesday and Rachael’s day off will be a Thursday. On Wednesday, Roberta will be with us for the whole day, covering Julia’s key children and on Thursday Leonie will be covering Rachael’s key children.
Borrow a book scheme-

Don’t forget we have our ‘borrow a book’ scheme set up outside by our entrance. This is a great way to explore reading various books with your child for free! Grab a bag, and let your child choose a book daily/weekly and then log this in our book as you borrow and return. Enjoy spending time together sharing books.
Collection times
Please can we ask all families to collect within enough time of the session ending, to enable a good hand over with your child’s carer. For our term time only families, please can I ask that you collect your child by 11.50am and 3.50pm and press the intercom buzzer on arrival.
Appropriate clothing for the current Autumn weather 
May I remind you, to dress your child appropriately for the weather. As cooler weather is on its way, warmer clothing and thicker coats will be needed for your child to ensure they carry on enjoying our outside environment. Please make sure all clothing and coats are labelled. If you have any unwanted wellies in size 7,8,9 we would very much appreciate them.
Toilet training workshop-Reminder
On Monday the 16th of September, Kate will be holding a toilet training workshop at 11am and 1.15pm. Please let Leonie know if you would like a place.
Mud kitchen and Music area
Alan is in the process of building us a new mud kitchen. We are very much looking forward to enjoying this area and developing our creative skills. If you have any old metal utensils that you no longer need, we would be delighted to have them and add them to our mud kitchen and music area. 
Many thanks for reading this newsletter and for your ongoing support. If you have any queries or questions, I am always available to chat with you.
Best wishes, Leonie, Daycare Manager

